
REPORT OF THE 

HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

July 24, 2020 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, July 23, 2020, in Committee Room A, Multi 

Agency Complex, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the 

following item: 

Discussion of Reopening Plans for Institutes of Higher Education: 

- Dr. Chuck Welch, President, Arkansas State University System 

- Dr. Don Bobbitt, President, University of Arkansas System 

- Ms. Amy Whitehead, Chief of Staff, University of Central Arkansas 

- Dr. Keegan Nichols, Vice-President of Student Affairs, Arkansas Tech University 

- Dr. Steve Cole, Chancellor, UA Cossatot Community College 

- Dr. Cathie Cline, President, East Arkansas Community College 

Contact Tracing Exposure Notification App: 

- Mr. GB Cazes, Vice-President Business Development, Metova, Inc. 

- Mr. Bob Sanders, President and General Manager, Information Network of Arkansas 

Those listed presented information. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Senator Breanne Davis, Co-Chair   Representative David Whitaker, Co-Chair 
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